
 
 
Southern Arts Society, Inc. (SASi) is a 501c3 non-profit organization devoted to enhancing the 
cultural vitality of Kings Mountain, NC through the visual arts. In support of emerging, amateur, 
and professional regional artists, SASi offers display space, work space, mentoring, member 
promotion, exhibition exposure, and workshops in a variety of contemporary and traditional 
media. In partnership with local organizations, SASi supports the community through monthly 
exhibits, meeting space, and demonstrations, as well as, ongoing educational opportunities. All 
of this is done with strong and dedicated volunteers. SASi is 100% volunteer driven.  
 
Membership Benefits: Membership benefits include discounts on classes, workshops, and entry 
fees for judged exhibits; lending library of over 1500 books and videos; access to work in 
classroom during open hours; opportunity to meet fellow artists and art supporters; informative 
programs and art demonstrations; opportunity to sell work in gift shop (must submit work for 
approval), bi-monthly newsletter, and invitations to special events. Members are encouraged to 
volunteer and become an active member; numerous opportunities for volunteering are available 
throughout the year. 
 
At this time, the Southern Arts Society is starting their 2019 Membership Drive. We encourage 
you to update your membership for 2019. A membership form is attached for your use. You may 
download, print, and complete this form and mail this with your membership fee or you may stop 
by SASi and renew your membership in person.  
 
Our mailing address is: SASi, P. O. Box 334, Kings Mountain, NC 28086. 
 
Our membership fees have not changed for 2019: 

        •  Student: $10.00 (ages 12-18) •  Patron: $100.00 
        •  Individual: $25.00 •  Sponsor: $500.00 
        •  Household/Family: $35.00 •  Benefactor: $1000.00 
        •  Supporting: $50.00 

If you have not renewed your membership for 2018, we encourage you to do so now.  Your paid 
membership dated October, November, or December 2018 will roll over to the entire 2019 
calendar year.  
 
We look forward to receiving your active membership for 2019! 
 

 Janet K. Baxter Jennifer Borja 
 Membership President  


